From: Witte, Lance
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 11:28 AM
To: PUC; Cremer, Karen
Subject: RM 13-002

Dear PUC,

I am writing this email in favor of the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission in making rules for docket RM 13-002.

South Dakotan's need to know where they stand when it comes to investing in renewable energy.

Thanks for your consideration,

Lance L. Witte

Superintendent – Wessington Springs Schools

Associate – The Cambrian Group

<u>Don't limit a child to your own learning, for he was born in another time.</u> – Tagore

Wessington Springs School District – PO Box 449, 302 Dakota Ave. N. – Wessington Springs, SD 57382 Phone: 605-539-9311, Fax: 605-539-1029, iPhone: 605-461-8586, Skype: lgwitte

Email: <u>Lance.Witte@k12.sd.us</u> – <u>lwitte@thecambriangroup.org</u>

Web: http://www.wessingtonsprings.k12.sd.us - www.thecambriangroup.org